Lynne Baldwin

From: David Lowin

Sent: 18 August 2022 10:25 To: Nicholas.Wyke

Cc: DC Scanning; Victoria Green Subject: siemens Jnc 9 22/01144/F

Dear Nick,

I am pleased to inform you that OCC archaeology are content with your written scheme of investigation as of course am I given their view. I presume that once the NOD is produced you will submit/resubmit archaeological material to satisfy relevant conditions

David Lowin BA,MA,MA, MRTPI Principal Planning Officer-Major Projects Planning Team **Communities Directorate** Cherwell District Council

Direct Dial tel: 01295 221822

Email: <u>David.lowin@cherwell-dc.gov.uk</u>

www.cherwell.gov.uk

This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged information. You should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately.

Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software viruses, it cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. You should carry out your own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments).

Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender and does not impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of action..